
From: GILL Kuri * OPRD
To: Kelly Reid
Subject: RE: Proposed updates to HRB Policies in Oregon City
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 10:36:29 AM

HI Kelly,
 
Finally getting back to you. Looks pretty good. Only has one comment around NR listed properties.
It’s in the document. Let me know if you have questions.
 
Take care, Kuri
 

From: Kelly Reid [mailto:kreid@orcity.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 2:15 PM
To: GILL Kuri * OPRD
Subject: RE: Proposed updates to HRB Policies in Oregon City
 
Hi Kuri,
 
The Board made a few changes to the polices I sent earlier – attached is the approved version.
 

Would you be able to take a look at them before June 18th?
 
Thanks,
 
 
Kelly Reid, AICP, Planner
Oregon City  Planning Division
698 Warner Parrott Road
Oregon City, OR 97045
(503) 496-1540
kreid@orcity.org
Website: www.orcity.org | Recorder Page
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: This e-mail is subject to the
State Retention Schedule and may be made available to the public.

 
 
 
 
 

From: Kelly Reid 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 8:57 AM
To: GILL Kuri * OPRD <Kuri.Gill@oregon.gov>
Subject: RE: Proposed updates to HRB Policies in Oregon City
 

Great, thank you! We have a hearing on May 28th, and if any of the language changes at the hearing
I will send you a revised version.
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We are also sending this to our Planning Commission and City Commission for comment in June, and

we plan on addressing any comments we hear at our June 25th meeting.  So if SHPO has any
comments we can address them on that date as well.
 
Kelly
 

From: GILL Kuri * OPRD [mailto:Kuri.Gill@oregon.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 7:14 AM
To: Kelly Reid <kreid@orcity.org>
Subject: RE: Proposed updates to HRB Policies in Oregon City
 
HI Kelly,
 
We would like to review. I am sure they are within the CLG requirements, but it is good to make
sure. I likely won’t get to it until next week.
 
Kuri
 

From: Kelly Reid [mailto:kreid@orcity.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 4:11 PM
To: GILL Kuri * OPRD
Subject: Proposed updates to HRB Policies in Oregon City
 
Hi Kuri,
 
After a long public process, we have drafted some  amendments to our HRB policies.  The policies
govern what actions can be done without formal Board review. Can you please let me know if SHPO
would like to review or comment on these proposed changes as it relates to our CLG status?
 
Thanks,
 
Kelly Reid, AICP, Planner
Oregon City  Planning Division
698 Warner Parrott Road
Oregon City, OR 97045
(503) 496-1540
kreid@orcity.org
Website: www.orcity.org | Recorder Page
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: This e-mail is subject to the
State Retention Schedule and may be made available to the public.
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